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Idaho State University
College of Engineering
ATTN: Dr. Hary Charyulu
Campus Box 8060 2

'Pocatello, Idaho 83209-8060

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated August 19, 1993, concerning annual fee
invoice AM00570-93 for License SNM-1373 and Invoice AT-0473-93 for research
reactor License R-110.

IOn March 17, 1994, the Commission published in the Federal Reaister a Notice of
its decision to reinstate the annual fee exemption for nonprofit educational
institutions.

Enclosed is a copy of a March 23, 1994, Notice to all licensees and the March 17,
1994, Federal Reaister Notice attached thereto which were recently sent to all
Commission licensees.

Please review the Notice and contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

pggy p(MMMON
Diane B. Dandois, Chief
License Fee & Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting & Finance
Office of the Controller
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As stated
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Dr. Hary Charyulu
Reactor Administrator
August 19, 1993

USNRC
office of the Controller i

PATE Liconaa vaa and nant Co11 action aranen
(VERSITY Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Diane Dandois
Glenda Jackson

Dear Diane Dandois:

I wanted to inform the USNRC, in writing, that it is the
,g intent of Idaho State University Collogo of Engineering to
4 file for an exemption status for licenso # R-110 and
us nox m license # SNH-1373. The License Fee and Debt Collectior
:!b.todio Dranch will be receiving our exemption request for bott;
M licenses before the November 1993 deadline.

My Reactor Supervisor, R. David Clovis, has also conveyed
this same information to the USNRC Project Managers for the
above mentioned licensus and to Jim Ho11away of your branch.

If you have any questions regarding our intentions with
regards to licenso foes, please feel froo to contact me at
(208) 236-2902 or Mr. Clovis at (200) 236-3637.

Sincerely,

4 (, A.
Dr. Hary Charyulu
Reactor Administrator
and Doan

Cc: Mr. Harvin Mendonca i

Project Manager ISU AGN-201 license
PAX (301) 504-2260

Hr. Thomas Wenck i
Project Manaqor ISU SNH liconuo |
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safoguards
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USNRC
Warhington, D.C. 20555
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